
NEWSLETTER – 22nd March 2018   
Diary Dates 

23rd Mar - PSSA Gala Day 1 

29th Mar - K-2 Easter Hat Parade 

6th April  - PSSA Gala Day 2 

13th April - Disco 

13th April - Last day for Term 1 

30th April - Staff returns for Term 2 

1st May  - All students return for Term 2 
 

From The Principal 
Tell Them From Me Surveys 
Information was sent home informing parents about a survey 

we are asking the students to complete. The surveys are 

confidential and inform the school about student wellbeing.  
 

If you do not want your child to participate, return the note 

back to the school.  
 

Approaching Students 
Students have settled in well to their classes, getting to know 

new friends and the expectations of their new class teachers.  
 

At times, students may tell their parents about other 

student’s behaviour towards them. It is important that when 

parents are concerned about other student’s behaviour they 

inform the class teacher or office. At no time should parents 

approach other children or their parents. 
 

Harmony Day 
The school celebrated Harmony Day today with many parents 

and community members in attendance. We were appreciative 

of the support we received from various community groups 

even though the weather wasn’t that great.  
 

The students that spoke and performed on the day were 

outstanding. Thank you to the committee that organised this 

wonderful event. 
 

 

 
Congratulations 
Well done to Jazz T, Cody H, Iszak I, Jeziah P and Arty B  

for making it to the Regional Swimming Carnival. 
 

Jazz T was named the 11 yr Boys Zone Champion and has 

progressed to compete at the State Swimming Carnival. 

Rosemeadow came 4th overall. 

No Dogs 
It is against school policy to allow dogs on 

school grounds, so please ensure that you 

keep all pets at home when dropping off or 

picking up your child. 

 
 

National Day Against Bullying and Violence  
Last Friday we celebrated the National Day Against Bullying 

and Violence at Rosemeadow Public School.  
 

Students in all grades made posters and displayed them 

proudly around the school. We had a short assembly where 

prizes for the best posters were handed out and a surprise 

visit from Captain Consideration who reinforced his motto “Be 

a buddy not a bully” took place.  

 
 

 

Easter Hat Parade 
On Thursday 29th March, Kindergarten, Year One and Year                                  

                 Two will be participating in a Hat Parade from  

9.30am  to 10.30am under the shelter area.  

Parents and  family members are welcome  

to attend.  
 

                 Parents are asked to assist their child in making a 

simple decorative hat. We encourage parents to keep cost to 

a minimum.  
 

If you have any questions please contact your child’s teacher.  
 

We hope to see you there.  

Kindergarten, Year One and Year Two Teachers 

 

Stewart House 
Would you like to WIN a $4000 family holiday to a 

destination of your choice? 
 

Each year 1,800 public school children come to Stewart 

House from many parts of NSW and the ACT for a 12 day 

stay. During their stay, 

children are provided 

with optometric, dental 

and medical treatment 

as well as emotional 

support. This is balanced 

with health and 

educational programs and out of school activities to boost 

self-esteem and to promote a healthier lifestyle. 
 

Stewart House is holding a donation drive.  For your chance to 

win the family holiday, please place your donation (minimum 

$2) in the Stewart House envelopes provided to your child, 

and return to the school office by Monday 21st May. 
 

Thank you for supporting NSW Public Education’s Charity of 

Choice. 
 

From the Library: 

 
The Challenge has begun! This is not a competition but a 

personal challenge. Notes have gone home to children who 

expressed an interest in completing the Premier’s Reading 

Challenge for 2018. 

 

If your child did not receive a note and you would like them to 

participate, I have more notes in the Library.  

 

Wendy’s Corner 
Breakfast Club 

Our Breakfast Club has started. It runs from 8.15 to 8.50am 

every Monday, Wednesday and Friday. 
 

Volunteers are needed for Breakfast Club. If you have any 

time to spare Monday, Wednesday and/or Friday mornings to 

help out, it would be greatly appreciated. Please contact Miss 

Wendy on 4621 4902 for more information. 
 

Lilypads and Leap Frogs 

Lilypads Playtime Playgroup operate for  0 - 5 year old 

children & their parents. The program runs on Tuesday 

mornings  9 - 11.00 am 
 

Leapfrogs Transition to School Program is for 4 - 5 year old  

children & their parents. This program runs on Thursday 

mornings. 
 

Thursday :  Session 1 : 9.00 - 10.30  

     Session 2 : 11.00 - 12.30 
 

For more information please call Wendy on 4621 4902. 
 

Wendy 
 

Coles Sports for Schools Program 
15000 Coles vouchers so far. Keep them coming. Our 

goal is 35000! 

 
Support Unit 
This term K/6H has been 

loving working on our 

Science investigations 

and Friday afternoon 

STEM activities. We are 

working on investigating 

different materials 

during Science. So far 

we have investigated 

thermal materials and 

found that foil keeps the heat in very well. During STEM we 

have enjoyed lots of activities such as making slime, making 

towers from pencils and also a fun afternoon of LEGO 

challenges with Mr Hughes. Stay tuned for some more 

exciting things from our Support Unit classes soon. 
 

 


